For registration please.
Thank you.
From: Glorieux Christine [mailto:christine.glorieux@ogp.be] Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2012 9:35 AM To: LOWE Philip (ENER) Cc: Wiemann Marcus
Subject: Agreed OGP Position Paper on Offshore Safety
Dear Mr Lowe,
As a follow-up to our email of 17 February, please find attached the OGP Position Paper on Offshore Safety together with its annexes.
Please do not hesitate to contact Mr Wiemann directly if you think he can be of further assistance or if you wish to discuss this with him.
We trust you will find those decuments helpful
We trust you will find these documents helpful.
With kind regards,
Christine Glorieux
Office Manager
OGP Europe
The International Association of Oil & Gas Producers

165, Boulevard du Souverain

B-1160 Brussels - Belgium

Tel: +32 (0)2 566 9150

Fax: +32 (0)2 566 9159

Website: www.ogp.org.uk